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U.S. Department of Energy
Washington, D.C. 20585 n '.T| ti ; '/:

NOV 2 1979
. ..

Mr. Marvin R. Peterson
"''"Office of International Programs

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
8103 Maryland National Bank Building
Washington, D. C. 20555

Dear Mr. Peterson:

Enclosed is an application for the export of enriched
uranium to CERCA for your consideration, plus back-
ground material.

It would be appreciated if you could expedite this export
application since this material will be used to fabricate
reduced enrichment test plates and elements in support of
DOE's Reduced Enrichment Research and Test Reactor Program.
As you know, this program is being conducted to support
US policy to reduce world traf fic and inventories of highly
enriched uranium.

Please direct any questions to Mr. T. Hart, o f my sta f f .

Sincerely,
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/ / h W n:.c"/L.

Michael D. McDono6 h
Office of Nuclear Affairs
International Nuclear and
Technical Programs
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